
Dunnville Chamber of Commerce News: August 18, 2019 

 

 
Dear Chamber Members: 
 
We have been very busy at the office this summer with many visitors coming in 
looking for local information on places to shop, eat and visit. We have had 
visitors as far away as Jamaica and Denver, Colorado. 
 
We continue to update our Facebook page and our Chamber website with all of 
the local activities, festivals and fundraisers in our area. If your organization has 
a fundraiser coming up, please let us know so we can advertise for you. 
 
Our Movies in the Park have been a great success so far this season with an 
average of about 250 attending each week. We would like to send a "Shout Out' 
to our local business sponsors that have been very generous! Without YOU our 
"Moves in the Park" would NOT be possible! (p.s. there is still time to sponsor our 
last movie!) A huge thank you to Margaret Cameron, our student, Quenton, and 
our Chamber President, Don, for doing such an amazing job every week! 
 
The Dunnville BIA and the Dunnville Chamber of Commerce have partnered and 
are in the early stages working on our Christmas Lite Up 2019. More Information 
will be coming very soon! We will have a few more updates in the next few days 
once we have all the details so please stay tuned in. 
 
The goal of the Chamber and Board of Directors in recent months has been 
assuring transparency and accountability with our finances. We are sorry for the 
delay in posting our financial reports. We will have January to June of 2019 
posted on our Chamber of Commerce website next week. 
 
Please find attached the Dunnville Chamber of Commerce financial report ending 
June of 2019. 
 
	
	
	



	
	
	

	
 


